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DATE: May 4, 2018 

TO: Our ACTAR customers 

FROM: Brian Miess, Merchandise Director 

RE: ACTAR, ACTAR D-Fib, ACTAR AED Trainer 
 

The manufacturer of ACTAR has informed the Society that they are retiring the ACTAR 
product line effective immediately.  

This is disappointing news. The Lifesaving Society was a participant in the creation of 
ACTAR 30 years ago and has carried ACTAR products ever since. We continue to believe 
in a low-cost product that supports the teaching and learning of resuscitation skills. We are 
pursuing options in this regard and we will keep you updated. 

In the meantime, we will serve our customers with ACTAR products as long as we can. The 
manufacturer says they will supply us with stock until they run out. We expect to run out of 
product sometime in 2018.  

We will continue to serve you to the best of our ability:  

• Our online store www.lifeguarddepot.com will display ACTAR products that we 
have in stock. ACTAR products that show “Out of Stock” indicates that we are 
unsure whether more product might be available. Items that are no longer available 
will not appear. 

• To inquire about stock, contact Ateeq on the order desk by email at 
orders@lifeguarding.com or by phone at 416-490-8844.  

As an alternative to ACTAR products, I encourage you to check out our PRESTAN line at 
http://www.lifeguarddepot.com/en/prestan-cpr-aed-training-  

If you are unsure how to proceed or have questions, please contact Renata or me at 
416-490-8844 or by email Renataj@lifeguarding.com or Brianm@lifeguarding.com. 
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